
Friday, May 1st 2020 

Dear Maple Class,  

Hello everyone! I hope that you all had a good week and have managed to 

do some home learning, have some exercise in the fresh air and also lots 

of time to play. 

I have been busy this week. I have been getting activities ready for you 

at home and also for the 3 days that I am going to be teaching in school 

this coming week. I also worked with Mr Read at the weekend to paint 

Sam’s bedroom, which needed a huge tidy up too! This week’s baking was 

lemon drizzle cake. Yummy!  

 I have still been running or walking every day and I have enjoyed taking 

a moment to stop and notice all of the lovely things around me.  

       

 

Every time I go past this log pile, it reminds me of 

‘The Gruffalo’! 

What do you think? 

 

 

It has been good to see how the chilli pepper and 

basil seeds I planted a couple of weeks ago have started to grow into 

small seedlings. I wonder how big they will get before I see you all 

again?  

Have a good week with your families. 

Love from Mrs Read x  


